## Cemetery Trustees Meeting November 12, 2019

Meeting called to order at 5:00 PM

Present: Bill Tiffany, Chairman and Trustee Connie St. Clair

**Absent: Mike Mudge** 

Guests: None

- 1. Connie is getting estimates to replace the "East" and "West" side fences and repair the back fence at "Centre Square" cemetery.
- 2. Burt and Janet Brown wish to purchase a lot in the new section of the "East Weare" cemetery. We have assigned the lot a number of "EW-01".
- 3. It has gotten too cold to drill holes in the granite posts to mount the refurbished gates at the "Perry Eaton" tomb in the "East Weare" cemetery, so we will do it next summer. We will move the gates from Mike Mudge's house to the new storage shed in the "East Weare" cemetery.
- 4. There is a crack in the wall at the "Friends New South" cemetery on 26 Thorndike Road. We are not sure if this was done during tree removal or not, will check with Benji Knapp at DPW.

Meeting adjourned at 6:05 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

William F. Tiffany, Chairman & Recording Secretary